
 

 

 

                  

SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 

(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 
 

Circular for Parents of Classes IX to XII 
    

   Date: 09.10.2024 
 

Subject: APAAR ID Registration Consent Form Submission for Classes IX to XII 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

As part of the Government of India's initiative ‘One Student, One ID’ all 
students of Classes IX to XII will be registered for the creation of their 
APAAR (Automated Permanent Academic Account Registry) ID by the 
school. This initiative is aimed at maintaining a permanent academic 
record for each student and will be linked to their Academic Bank Credit 
(ABC). You may get more information about this initiative from the APAAR 
Website https://apaar.education.gov.in/resource. 
 

Consent forms for this purpose have been handed over to the students 
today. We kindly request parents to complete the consent form and 
submit it back to the school along with the following documents: 
 
1. A copy of the student's Aadhaar card. 

2. A copy of the Aadhaar card of the parent who has signed the consent 
form. 

 

The duly filled consent form and the required documents must be 
submitted to the respective class teachers by Friday, 11th October. 
 
Your prompt cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Regards, SVV 
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